
Senior Portfolio directions 
 
Hey everyone, 
 
I’m calling today to make sure that everyone is up to date on Senior Portfolio submissions. 
Since Mr. Meyerhofer sent out the email yesterday, we have received a bunch of emails with 
questions… so I will try to answer all of them here. 
 

1. The Due Date for all submissions is Thursday, April 30th. 
2. Please make sure that each of your submissions is labeled with your first and last name 

on it. 
3. If you had previously turned in work to me in person… please don’t worry.  I will scan 

everything in and make sure it gets to the right teacher. 
4. AP exemptions forms are NOT necessary.  Teachers have that information and will take 

care of it… AP Gov. students remember, you still need to submit your public policy 
paper. 

5. Science submissions… You do not need to scan you original articles… Just the 
Annotated bibliography will suffice. 

6. Please make sure all Foreign Language videos are submitted through your google 
classroom as well.. The video files have turned out to be too large to attach in an email. 

7. We have exempted everyone from the 1-mile run!  I am sorry to the seven of you who 
have already completed it… you are amazing!  

a. You are all however, responsible for the other 4 parts.  Mr. Rez or Mrs. Barry will 
be in contact via email if you are missing any parts. 

 
Lastly… please make sure you communicate if something isn’t working or isn’t right, and the 
faculty will do the same.  Remember, we are all in this together.  We will get it right TOGETHER! 
 
 

 
 


